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Booked another 2 Day rebirth experience through the truth workshop in Fri 16 February 2018 

 

2 Day Divine Principle Seminar 17 November combined a West Country and Welsh Community 

initiative in order to give a rebirth experience through the truth of the Divine Principle. We invited guests 

and members. 

 

Ed Stacey gave the lectures assisted by Carlo. Bernard was the MC, leading the singing with his usual 

flare. 

 

Ten nationalities were represented on the workshop, yet in a short time everyone felt at home. 

 

Here is one of the reflections: 

 

“I have acquired another outlook of God’s vision for my life.  The Principle has enabled me to see the 
heart of God and Jesus, and my accountability and responsibility to achieve my mission here on earth 
and heaven. I will take this back with me and share with my family, friends, colleagues and community 
through being a good example myself.” 
 

Because there were seven more guests who could not attend this time, we have booked another workshop 

in February starting Fri 16 to Sunday 18. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Carlo and Barbara 


